
 
December 30, 2011 

 
 
 

 
From:  Sandra Larson, P.E.  
 Director, Research and Technology Bureau 
 
To: Max Grogg 
 Service Delivery Engineer  
 Iowa Division, Federal Highway Administration 
 
Re:   Pooled Fund Project TPF-5(098) SCC 
 
The Iowa Department of Transportation accepts the responsibility to lead the pooled fund 
project TPF-5(098) SCC; Self-Consolidating Concrete - Applications for Slip-Form Paving.   
 
Iowa DOT will administer pooled fund contributions, both Federal and non-Federal, 
transferred through FMIS interstate transfers or through the lockbox procedure, and will 
review and pay expenses related to this project.  All monetary transactions will be documented 
according to DOT procedures and Federal laws. 
 
Please contact Linda Narigon at (515)239-1471 if you have any questions. 

 
 

 
  
 


